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Assumptions

1. UC and Caltech (the CELT team) have been invited by the Moore Foundation to submit a proposal to them for further development of the CELT Program.  The proposal amount is set at $35M.  This should be a joint proposal, consisting of a coherent program for Phase 2A activities.

2. The proposal is due in the very near future, probably before the end of November 2002

3. The proposal should be consistent with the proposal given to UC and Caltech as part of the “Greenbook”

4. The proposal should pay particular attention to responding to the recommendations of the CELT Review Committee report.

Questions to the Moore Foundation

1. When is the proposal expected and what if anything sets the exact date?

2. What format for the proposal is expected?

3. What is the upper bound on the money requested?

4. How long should the proposal be?

5. Should the PI for the proposal be an individual?

6. Are there any rules about the duration of the proposed activities?

7. How should the proposal handle “overhead” costs of the individual universities?

8. Who is the contact person within the Moore Foundation for questions arising during the proposal generation?

9. May our proposal refer to the Greenbook and the Implementation Plan, or must it be self contained?

Issues for the Universities

1. We recommend the Universities set up a governance organization prior to submission of the proposal.

2. 

1. 
Strategy

1. The central purpose of the Phase 2A effort is to reduce risk and cost error bars, both necessary for maximizing the potential for future funding.
2. The proposal must seriously consider  all management issues

3. The Universities must promptly (at least informally) create an oversight system (the Board of Directors).

4. 
5. The Universities should be prepared to provide suitable office and laboratory space for the project both to reduce costs and to allow a rapid start.

6. The proposal should respond to the Moses Report suggestions regarding “B. Initiating the CELT Project”

7. The proposal should respond to the committee concerns listed under C: “Reducing the Risk”

8. Given the original proposal for Phase 2 ($77M) is only being (potentially) funded at the 45% level, milestones and budgets will need to be carefully reviewed and probably adjusted.  In particular, the Moses Report does not mention the need to support Instrumentation or Adaptive Optics in its list of concerns, whereas our Phase 2 budget suggested 14% for instrumentation and 28% for adaptive optics.  

9. We should leverage our limited resources by taking maximal advantage of CfAO investments in adaptive optics, and the potential of the Laboratory for Adaptive Optics

10. We should coordinate with GSMT/AURA related activities to again leverage our resources and maximize the useful return from our resources.  Site testing is an example where coordination will be useful.

